
CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD 

COMMUNITY NOTICE 

PREFERENTIAL PARKING PETITION 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT- the City Council of the City of 
West Hollywood will consider a petition for preferential parking filed by residents 
representing a majority of the residential dwelling units on the 1100 block of 
Spaulding Avenue, between Santa Monica Blvd. and Lexington Avenue. 
 
The petition is scheduled for the May 4, 2015 consent calendar agenda. The 
location and time of the meeting is West Hollywood Park Auditorium, 647 N. San 
Vicente Blvd. at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can be heard.  
 
The report recommends approval of the petition on the basis that the affected 
area is located within the established boundary of Preferential Parking District 8, 
and has met the required number of signatures for implementation.   
 
Approval of the petition will authorize the posting of signs, showing the dates and 
hours of enforcement as seven (7) days a week, between the hours of 7 p.m. 
and 7 a.m. with an exemption for vehicles displaying District 8 parking passes. 
 
For further information contact the Department of Public Works at (323) 848-
6375.  Written comments may be addressed to Don Norte, Parking Services & 
Projects Officer to dnorte@weho.org  by e-mail, or fax at (323) 848-6564, or by 
mail c/o City of West Hollywood, Parking Services Division at 8300 Santa Monica 
Blvd., West Hollywood, CA  90069. 
 
 
Yvonne Quarker, City Clerk 


